ROCHESTER INSTITUTE OF TECONOLOGY
Student Council Minutes
October 20, 1952

The meeting was called to order at 5:05 p.m. by President
Schuckman. Roll c¢all wes taken. The minutes were read and approved.

The Budget Committee, consisting of Granville Bentley. Joan
Brooks, Delora Dozois, Cherlie Deck, Bill Senior, and Earl Wolfe,
submitted to Council e proposed budget for their approval.
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ACTIVITIES PROPOSED BUDGET
aseball .
Basketball Z,g .00
Chorus 00.00
Clark Union 3,660.00
Fencing 300.00
Handbook 125.00
Softball 125.00
Spring Weekend 1,000.00
Student Counecil 700.00
Techmila 8,375.00
Tennis 375.00
Wrestling 2,200.00

] L}

iIr. K11ip will be in the Stucent Council O0ffice, Ffriday,
October 30, at L:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. for the purpose of selling
clase rings.

There will be a Senate Committee meeting Thursday, October 30,
at 12:30 p.m., in the Student Council Office.

Candidatse for the Rudner Award, as proposed by the Senate
Coémittee, sre as follows:

Jack Stumpf

Joan Higgins

Nancy Drake

Jim Nolan

Bernard Jardis

Granville Bentley
A poll will bo taken nmong students and faculty members to deter-
mine consensus of opinion regerding caps and gowns.

The results of several issues brought to Dr. Ellingson's

attention were presented to Council.

l. A new bulletin board for Interorganization Council wes
approved.

2. A juke box, with volume control, for the Eastman Lounge
was also approved. The matter will be referred to the
Lounge Committee.

3. Mr. Harry Rider will be consulted on the 1ssues of a clock
for the Clark Bullding Lounge and on the re-location of the
Commerce Department lockers.
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The two workers on the Book Exchenge have left on their
work block; new volunteers are needed for the incoming block,

Mr. Harry Rider will be consulted on the issue of installing
a snack bar in Clark Unlon.

A request was made to estabvlish a date btureau for R.I.T.
co-eds. The matter was tabled for further discuasion.

There will be an Assembly, Friday, October 2, at 9:00 a.m.,
in the Chapel. All students are urged to attend. The following
Council members volunteered to serve as ushers: Richard Zakie,
Ralph Rosati, Dick Anderson, and David Schuclman.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:50 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Viola Neri
Secretary



